
MEMORANDUM 

 

August 21, 2019 

RE:  SANDPOINT HIGH SCHOOL AREA SEMINARY INFORMATION 

 

Dear Parents and Leaders of Seminary Students in the Sandpoint Area, 

We’re looking forward to the start of Seminary on Monday, September 9, 2019.  In our 

continuing effort to make our seminary classes more available and convenient for our seminary students 

and their families, we have added an additional afternoon release time class on A days to supplement 

the release time class we have traditionally offered on B days.  We have also reached an agreement with 

Mountain West Bank to hold one of our release time classes at their building, which is very close to the 

high school.   

Because of the recent changes, we wanted to send you this letter summarizing the classes available, 

who will be teaching those classes, and where and when those classes will be held.  Here is an 

exhaustive list of the options for seminary students in the Sandpoint area this year: 

1. Regular Early Morning Seminary for Freshmen and Sophomores.  This class will be held in the 

Primary room at the Stake Center at 6:30 every school day.  The class will be taught by Elder and 

Sister Partridge, who are CES missionaries serving in our area.  

2. Regular Early Morning Seminary for Juniors and Seniors.  This class will be held in the High 

Council room in the Stake Center at 6:30 every school day.  It will be taught by Brother Robbe 

Redford of the Sunnyside Ward. 

3. A-Days Release Time Seminary for all age groups.  This class will be held at the home of Sister 

Marla Rogers for the fourth period on A-Days, the exact time to be announced.  Sister Marla 

Rogers will be the teacher. 

4. B-Days Release Time Seminary for all age groups.  This class will be held at the Mountain West 

Bank building for the fourth period on B-Days at the high school, the exact time to be 

announced.  Elder and Sister Partridge will teach this class. 

We were able, this last week, to get the high school to recognize our additional A day classes in their 

schedule (although it is not in their algorithm for this year).  But if a student has signed up for either 

release time class, he or she should check with the counselor to be sure the schedule is squared away, 

since they may have been automatically placed in the B day class. 

To help answer any other questions and to finalize class assignments, we have scheduled a meeting 

for the parents and students from Westmond, Sandpoint, and Sunnyside for Sunday, August 25, at 5:30 

at the stake center.  At this meeting, parents will also have an opportunity to coordinate rides with other 

students and parents.  At that meeting, we will also discuss details about attendance at the bank 



building (including the address and room number), seminary graduation requirements, and other 

seminary-related questions.  All students and parents in the Sandpoint area are invited. 

We look forward to another wonderful year of seminary and look forward to seeing you at the 

meeting.  We are trying to get this letter to everybody, but you know of anybody we may have missed, 

please help us spread the word. 

Best regards, 

Sandpoint Stake Presidency 


